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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

ENAV: NATIONAL STRIKE OF 10 NOVEMBER POSTPONED 
 
 

Rome, 8 November 2017: ENAV informs that the national strike called by the trade unions 
FILT-CGIL, FIT-CISL, UILT, UGL-TA and UNICA scheduled for November 10th from 
1.00 PM to 5.00 PM has been postponed. 
 
ENAV also confirms – in the same time slot – the local strikes (Rome Fiumicino, called by 
UGL-TA and UNICA and Brescia Montichiari, called by UNICA).   
 
Enav will ensure that the essential services are provided in compliance with the current 
regulations.  


